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Dr P A Beasley 
The Surgery 

148 Forton Road 
Gosport 
Hants 
PO12 3HH 

03 June 2004 

Dear Dr Beasley 

Your letter to Fiona Cameron has been passed to me and I must apologise for the delay in this 
reply. 

I can confirm our acceptance of your proposal to continue to provide medical cover to the 
Elderly Medicine beds at Dryad, Daedalus and Sultan until 1 st October 2004 at a total cost of 
£3,968.00 per quarter and thank you for making it. 

As you may be aware we are currently considering the use of our Gosport beds to enable us to 
reprovide the St Christopher’s beds, this along with the changes to the way the out of hours 
services will be provided gives us an opportunity to reconsider how we provide medical cover to 
these beds in the future. If you would like to be involved in these discussions, please let me 
know. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosemary Salmond 
General Manager 
Adult Community Services 

cc. Ian Reid, Lesley Humphries 


